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Expect Lane Closures on Route 15 between Battlefield Parkway and Montresor 
Road through October 

 
Between now and the end of October 2021, Loudoun County will be periodically closing a lane 

along James Monroe Highway (Route 15) between Battlefield Parkway and Montresor Road for the 
purpose of soils testing associated with the planned widening of the roadway to a four-lane, median 
divided highway. Motorists will be alerted to alternating one-lane traffic through the work site by 
signage along Route 15.  

 
Dates and times of upcoming closures will be posted prior to each planned lane closure at 

loudoun.gov/route15northwidening. 
 
Drivers should expect delays and use extra caution when traveling through this area and follow 

all directions from the posted signs and road crews.  
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